NCVA, LONE STAR CHAPTER MEETING
ELITE CAFE, WACO, TX
MAY 4, 2013, 7p.m.

The Lone Star annual meeting was called to order by President, Jim
Gibbons. There were 41 members present.

1. A big thank you to John and Debbie Adams who hosted our 2013 reunion

in Waco. John and Debbie did an outstanding job.

2. Lone Star Account:
Beginning Balance: $1,536.00

Expenditures: $604.95 coin set up and first order of 50 coins.
$179.39 printing and postage for reunion
$315.66 T-shirt order
$350.00 Hospitality Room

Income: $25. per person reunion fee, t-shirts and coin sales.
Ending Balance: $1,918.35

Lone Star Chapter paid for everyone’s dinner at the Elite Café out of
the ending balance which left the Chapter over $1,000.

3. Election of Officer’s will be in 2015. Current officer’s are: President -
Jimmy Gibbons, Vice President - Billy Ayers, Secretary - Alan Atkins,
Treasurer - John Adams. A vote was asked whether to add a Historian and
Beer Mister at this years reunion. By a majority vote the following
positions have been added Historian - Glen Smith, and Beer Mister - John
Adams.

4. 2014 Reunion Location Georgetown, Lee and Martha Mobley Hosts
with Alan and Sue Atkins, Assistant Hosts. Also helping: Bob and Ursi
Metzger.

5. 2015 Reunion Location San Angelo, Alan and Sue Atkins Hosts with
Johnny and Barbara Stone, Assistant Hosts. Also helping: Bob Mistishen
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and Eva Wild.

6. National Meeting for 2013 is in Savannah, 2014 in Mobile, and 2015
Albuquerque.

7. It you know of any CT’s who are not receiving our snail mail registration
packages and you think they may be interested in attending please e-mail
our secretary at: alsueatkins@aol.com.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED:

ALAN 'J. ATKINS
Secretary

APPROVED: "o,
. A e ST 2025

D. GIBBONS
President




